
 
 

Beavers Spring Term 1 2024 Newsletter 

Our class texts… Key learning this half term: 
This term our topic is ‘Into the Woods’. We are looking forward to looking 
at lots of different traditional tales over the next few weeks! 

In Year 1 phonics we will continue to use Little Wandle to ensure our 
children can read fluently and with prosody and understanding. This term 
we will continue to learn the phase 5 sounds. Your child will continue to 
receive their new Little Wandle decodable or fluency reading book and 
their chosen reading for pleasure book every Friday. Please encourage 
your child to read at home with you - if they do this 3 times per week, 
they will receive 3 dojo points! In Year 2 spelling we will be moving on to 
the spelling units using the new Little Wandle spelling scheme. 

In Writing we will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction texts. We will 
enjoy writing fairy tales, invitations and diaries! 

In Maths our Year 1’s will be looking at length and height and numbers to 
40. Our Year 2’s will be looking at mass and temperature, pictograms, 
word problems and money. 

In Geography we will be looking at the differences between a city and the 
countryside and creating maps. In History we will be revisiting our learning 
on explorers old and new. In Science we will be learning about plants. 

In DT, we will be making our own moving storybooks. In Music we will be 
learning about lots of different styles of music, focusing on the differences 
between pulse, rhythm and pitch. 

In Computing we will be learning about algorithms and having a go at 
making robots move! 

In PE we will be doing gymnastics. 

In PSHE we will be thinking about our dreams and goals. In RE we will be 
learning about salvation and how Christian ask for forgiveness. 

Miss Hall’s 
recommended read: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remind yourself of our visit to 
watch the Pantomime last year 
and get lost in the classical fairy 

tale of Cinderella! 

Reminders: 
PE days are Monday and 
Wednesday. 

Please read at home 3 
times per week! 

Please ensure your child 
has a water bottle in 
school. 

Every Friday, one child 
from our class will get to 
take home our class bear 
and Dexter! 

Diary dates: 

12th January – End of term 

progress reports being sent home 

today 

6th February – Safer Internet Day 

10th February – Chinese New Year 

16th February – Celebration 

Assembly – parents and carers 

invited 

 


